
 

  

 

 

MARKET RELEASE 
 

 13 January 2014 

 

LongReach Group Limited 
 

SUSPENSION FROM OFFICIAL QUOTATION 

 
The securities of LongReach Group Limited (the “Company”) will be suspended from 
quotation immediately, at the request of the Company, following receipt of security 
holder approval for the Company’s proposed acquisition of Stream Group Holdings Pty 
Ltd. 
 
In accordance with ASX Limited’s requirements for compliance with Chapter 11 of the 
Listing Rules, the Company’s securities will remain suspended until the Company has 
complied with Chapters 1 and 2 of the Listing Rules. 
 
 
Security Code: LRG 
 
 
 
Lux Wigneswaran 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 



 
 
 

13 January 2014 
 
Luxmy Vigneswaran 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 

 

By email: luxmy.vigneswaran@asx.com.au 

 

Dear Lux, 

Request for Voluntary Suspension 

Following the passing of all resolutions at the Annual General Meeting for LongReach Group Limited 
(ASX:LRG) held today, LongReach Group Limited requests that the company be placed into voluntary 
suspension.  The voluntary suspension is to remain in place until such time as the company completes the 
acquisition of Stream and satisfies Chapters 1 and 2 of the ASX Listing Rules, which the company expects to 
occur on or before 13 April 2014. 

LongReach Group Limited is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Tom Rowe 

Company Secretary 
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